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Letter No: 174/2021 
 
 
 

July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 7 Peak District Trip September 2021 
 

We are delighted to offer the opportunity of a visit to the Peak District to our Year 7 
students.  We have reserved places for them at Ilam Youth Hostel, our usual choice of 
centre, and hope very much that all students will be able to enjoy this important part of 
their first year at Sandringham. 
 

Due to the large numbers involved we travel in two separate groups as follows: 
 

7A, 7H, 7J, 7N  - Monday 20th September to Wednesday 22nd September 2021 
 
7E, 7F, 7S, 7T  - Wednesday 22nd September to Friday 24th September 2021 
 

The trip involves an 8 mile walk in the famous Dovedale and we spend a day at Alton 
Towers Theme Park. 
 

The total cost of the trip is £154.00, which includes a voluntary contribution towards 
transport and entrance to Alton Towers and a charge for board and lodging, and a trip t-
shirt.  If insufficient students are prepared to pay the voluntary contribution, then the trip 
may have to be cancelled for all students.  Parents/carers who wish to discuss financial 
assistance towards this contribution should contact trips@sandringham.herts.sch.uk as 
soon as possible. 
 
More details of the visit will be available when we hold an information evening for 
parents/carers and students. 
 
Please make your payment via ParentPay no later than 9th September 2021 in order to 
secure your child’s place on the trip.  You will also be asked to complete medical, 
emergency contact and dietary requirements via ParentPay at time of payment.  You will 
have received your ParentPay login details by post.  Should you have any queries please 
do not hesitate to contact trips@sandringham.herts.sch.uk  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Stuart Kemp 

Assistant Headteacher 
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